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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

RT Deshong – Constitution & Bylaws Chair
Date:

July 28, 2018
Subject:
NADE  Constitution and Bylaws End-Year Report 2018
First, I would like to thank our current president, Jennifer Pounds, for allowing me to serve in this capacity for the betterment of the National Association of Disability Examiners (NADE).  

As the current Constitution & Bylaws Chair, I have been available for advice and consent to many local chapters, Board officers, and the current President Jennifer Pounds.
After finishing our long job with the IRS and conversion to a 501(c)(3), I have also worked on chapter templates.  These templates will be uniform among the chapters, in order to be consistent with IRS & nonprofit policy.  We will conduct training within CCP meeting, as well as the general membership meetings.  There is also work being done with regard to Regional bylaws.

The committee will continue to work tirelessly over the coming year to complete this for all chapters and regions as necessary.

R. Todd Deshong

RT Deshong

NADE Constitution & Bylaws Chair
2017-2018
